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Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Mock examinations 
Your child has recently sat mock examinations in a number of their subjects. The scripts for 
these examinations have now been marked, moderated and graded and your child has 
received feedback on their performance during their timetabled lessons. We hope that your 
child has found this experience valuable and that it will enable them to approach the 
summer examination series with confidence. 
As you are aware from previous correspondence, the intention of the mock examinations 
was to provide pupils with experience of sitting formal examinations prior to the external 
series in the summer term. This experience has allowed pupils to understand the 
examination process, the statutory procedures that are followed and it has enabled them to 
identify where they are in their learning and what needs to be done to be fully prepared for 
the summer examinations. 
When discussing outcomes with your child, please bear in mind that aspirational grade 
boundaries have been used in line with pre-pandemic grade distributions and that 
Qualifications Wales have announced that, in 2022, they will aim for results to reflect 
broadly a midway point between 2021 and 2019. 
Thank you 
The Examinations Team 
 


